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Erica Krauss

From: Oak Harbor Freight Lines <eric.vanderpol@oakh.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:54 PM
To: Erica Krauss
Subject: Portland, OR Embargo UPDATE

Categories: Yellow Category

 
Dear Erica, 

 

 

Portland, OR Embargo UPDATE 
 

We are happy to announce that due to improving air conditions, and an improved forecast, 
we will be removing the Portland, OR area embargo effective tomorrow September 
18th, 2020 and will be able to resume normal pickup operations at that time. We thank 
you for the patience and understanding and look forward to resuming normal operations 
and Bringing Peace of Mind.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Vander Pol 
Director of Business Development 
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